
 
 
From: paul fedkowicz  
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:40 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] John Fyfe-Millar(WARD13) 
 
I absolutely nominate John Fyfe-Millar to fill the vacant council seat in Ward 13.  
The Corporate Services Committee needs to recognize the value of Mr. John Fyfe-
Millar. His passion and pragmatic way of thinking,  would be an essential asset to 
resurrect and guide Ward 13’s future.  
His commitment to London and its growth and reputation are unquestioned. London 
needs responsible people like John, to help take us down a solid path of recovery and 
economic health in Ward 13.  
Sincerely, Paul Fedkowicz  
(I consent to this letter to be part of the agenda) 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


